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Dear Parents and Carers 

As you may be aware we will be holding a Music Concert for KS2 families on Tuesday 27th 

June up at RHS academy. We can now confirm that the concert will begin at 5.30pm and end 

at approximately 6.45pm - this end time will be confirmed closer to the time. We will be 

allocating 2 tickets per family at a cost of £2.00 each. 

As you can appreciate it takes a lot of practise and organisation to run an event like this; 

therefore, we please ask that you give your child permission to join in with it. The children 

will be going to the high school during the afternoon for a rehearsal and will remain there 

until the show starts. Please could you provide your child with a packed tea and a water 

bottle.  If you are not able to attend the event, but your child is able to take part, then we 

are happy for them to be picked up at the end of the concert. If your child is not able to take 

part in the event, then they will need to be picked up from RHS at 3.20pm (pick up point to 

be confirmed). 

We ask that your child wear black bottoms (jeans/leggings/joggers) for the event, a pair of 

trainers or pumps and a plain tshirt, one of the colours of the rainbow. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any further questions then please do not 

hesitate to contact the office.   

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Parr & the KS2 team 
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